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READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

REGISTRATION NO.  17704 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE
Sodium Hypochlorite 10.8%

NET CONTENTS:  25 kilograms

NIMPRO Chemicals Ltd. 
1450, Boul. Hymus 
Dorval, Québec 

H9P 1J5
Tel.: (514)685-1102 Fax: (514) 683-3065

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

A liquid blend of sodium hypochlorite for use as a biocide in
open recirculating cooling water systems.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Dosages and method of application of B 012 will depend on the
type of equipment and the type and quantity of microbiological



life involved.

Initial dosage of B 012 should be 50 ppm (5 litres per 10,000
litres in the system).  Continuing dosages should be applied at
25 to 30 ppm (2.5 to 3.0 litres per 10,000 litres of water in the
system) at intervals of 2 to 3 days or as needed to maintain
satisfactory control.

Slug additions should be made to cooling tower basins or sump or
at an alternate point which provides good mixing.

CAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Harmful if swallowed.  Causes eye and skin irritation.  Avoid
contact with skin and eyes.  Do not use in potable water systems.

FIRST AID

Contains sodium hypochlorite.  If splashed in eyes or on skin, 
flush thoroughly with water for 15 minutes.  For eyes, call a
physician.  If swallowed, give one or two glasses of milk or warm
water.

Call physician immediately.  Keep patient warm

KEEP FROM FREEZING.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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